From:
 Gavin Sylvester

 To:
 A428 Black Cat

 Cc:
 ENC PLANNING

Subject: FW: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet [TR010044]: Deadline for receipt of Adequacy of Consultation

Representation

Date: 11 March 2021 17:04:09

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

A01 Adequacy of consultation request.pdf

Dear Mr Harrold,

Thank you for your letter dated 26 February 2021 regarding the above.

I can confirm that East Northamptonshire Council has no comments to make on the adequacy of the consultation exercise.

Please note that from 1 April 2021, East Northamptonshire Council will cease to exist as part of Local Government reorganisation in Northamptonshire. From that date ENC (and others) will be replaced by the North Northamptonshire Council Unitary Authority.

Regards

Gavin Sylvester
Principal Development Management Officer
Planning Services
East Northamptonshire Council
01832 742082

Email: gavin.sylvester@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk

East Northamptonshire Council takes the protection of your personal data seriously. Please read our <u>Planning Services Privacy Notice</u> for information on how we treat your personal data.

From: A428 Black Cat < A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Sent: 11 March 2021 14:28

Cc: A428 Black Cat <<u>A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet [TR010044]: Deadline for receipt of Adequacy of

Consultation Representation

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I write further to the below email regarding the A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet scheme.

Please note that the deadline for receipt of an Adequacy of Consultation Representation in relation to this scheme is Friday 12 March 2021.

If you have any queries regarding this process, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards,